
THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

January 29, 1968

Dear Hector:

I need no reminder of the value of your
friendship and support. Still, I feel a
special debt for your strong endorse-
ment of my State of the Union address.
Our partnership will continue to turn
challenges into achievements for Mexican
Americans and all who share their proud
aspirations.

Sincerely,~

Ler-
Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas


